
Subject: A few discussion items for DCP and CD1
From: Shana Bonstin <shana.bonstin@lacity.org>
Date: 5/9/18, 4:12 PM
To: Arturo Alonzo <arturo.alonzo@lacity.org>, Gerald Gubatan
<gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>, Monica Nunez <monica.nunez@lacity.org>
CC: Jane Choi <jane.choi@lacity.org>, Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>,
Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org>

Hello Arturo and Gerald, 
We are hoping to set up a meeting with you next week to follow up on a few
project-related items in your district--this is of course acknowledging there will be
a future meeting with our Director and your Councilmember in the weeks ahead.
1) The General Plan Amendment Initiation for 1330 W. Pico
2) Lincoln Heights Jail site in the CASP
3) Central City West Specific Plan and Inclusionary Zoning Status on Projects

How does that sound?
Monica, can you work on setting up something with available times in Kevin and
Lisa's calendars. I've also shared my calendar with you. 

Thank you,
Shana

--
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